
March 7, 2023 MARA (NON) meeting 

 

The Club was notified by the Plainfield Fire Dept that a meeting room would not be available for our 

meeting.  The Board decided that there was nothing important on the agenda to hold a ZOOM meeting. 

On our regular Thursday ZOOM get together, the following volunteered for the 2 meter net controls. 

3/16 – KC8KVR (simplex) 

3/23 – N8GS 

3/30 – KD8SZZ 

4/6 – K8OOK 

4/13 – open 

4/20 – KC8KVR (simplex) 

 

Other News: 

 Our after Xmas Christmas party was huge success.  Thank you, Larry for setting it up. 

 

KC8MIL, Chris, is back from a trip to Florida where the temp was mostly in the 80's & 90's. 

 

K9BOJ, Paul & Diane are off to Japan. 

 

Larry is going to the gym several times a week, you are looking, Arnold!!   

 

Mike made a motion, 2nd by Mike to adjourn this report,  passed. 

 

Submitted by Mike, K8OOK, MARA Secretary 

 

 


